
Dear Space Center Rotarian, 

 

On Wednesday, September 11, 2013 citizens across the nation will observe Patriots' Day in 

remembrance of the assault on our soil twelve years ago.  Please observe this in a way to preserve the 

memories of those who died that day, to honor our troops who have served our country and given their 

lives in the War on Terror, and to pay tribute to the greatest nation on earth, the United States of 

America. 

 

Fly your American flag.  Wear patriotic clothing, wear a flag pin, take part in any community event that is 

planned in your area.  At 11:00 please stop for a moment of silence to remember.  We must never 

forget! 

 

Yours in Patriotic love of our country, 

 

Sheryl Berg 

Rotary Club of Space Center 


